

Meersbrook Bank Primary School

Derbyshire Lane, Sheffield, S8 9EH

Tel: 0114 2814423

enquiries@meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs G. Harvey

Monday 15th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to a SATs meeting on **Tuesday 30th January at 5pm via Zoom**. In the meeting we will provide you with information about the SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) that Y6 children will be undertaking in **May (13th May – 17th May 2023**). The meeting will include:

- Subjects to be tested
- Examples of questions
- The SATs week
- A helping hand
- The results
- Any questions

A link to the meeting will be sent out by the office on the day.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs C. Tierney

Year 6 Class Teacher







